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From the Desk of Mr. Sefcik and Mrs. Peters... 

 
We hope this message finds you well as we transition into Fall.  October 

always brings a sense of excitement.  The students have settled into 
their new routines, and it’s inspiring to see their enthusiasm for 

learning.  First trimester progress reports are posted in Skyward Family 
Access.  Please take a few minutes to look at your child’s progress and if 
you have any questions, contact their teacher(s).  Remember, we offer 
After School Study Hall every day except Wednesdays from 3:05-4:30. 

 
As a district, we continue to focus on improving our school attendance.  

Students should be in school every day except when they are sick.   
 

Pre-Orders for Stanton’s 2023-2024 Yearbook are now being taken.  
Yearbooks are only $20.00 each.  See page 9 for directions on how to 

order yours.  Don’t miss out! 
 

Student Council’s Annual Food Drive is from October 27-November 20. 
If you can, please share canned food and other non-perishable food 

items to benefit the Grant Township Food Pantry.  The grade level with 
the most donations wins a special prize.    

 
Mark your calendars for Student Led Conferences on November 20 and 

21.  More information and directions on how to schedule your 
appointment will be shared with all families as the dates draw near. 

 
Thank you for your continued support, and let’s make October a month 

filled with achievements, joy, and growth for our students. 
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Red Letter 

Days: 

 

10/6 No Student 

Attendance 
Teacher Institute Day  
 

10/9 Columbus Day 

No School  
 

10/16 & 10/17 
Boys Basketball and 
Cheer Tryouts  
3:15-4:30 
 

10/17 Board of 

Education Meeting at 
Lotus 7:00 
 

10/24 Boo-Grams 

for sale 
 

10/27 Halloween 

Dance and Costume 
Contest 7:00-8:30  
(6-8 grades only) 
 

10/27 Food Drive 

Begins 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Stanton News 

Fox Lake Grade School District 114 
101 Hawthorne Lane 
Fox Lake, IL 60020 

Telephone: 847.973.4200    Fax:  847.973.4210 
www.d114.org 

 
 

October 2023 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our 7th Annual Day of Service 
was a BIG success!   

 

What a great day for 
District 114!   

 
Together, we raised 

$13,000.00 for the PTA and 
spent the day giving back to 

our community.   
Our students and staff 

displayed excellent teamwork, 
took pride in their service 

projects, and felt a great sense 
of accomplishment.   

Thank you to everyone who 
supported our efforts! 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 A Special Thank You to our Day of Service Sponsors: 

Access Elevator, American Family-Gordy Kiesgen, Culvers, Dam, Snell, and 

Taverine, Ltd., Education Association of Fox Lake, El Puerto’s, Guardian 

Material Handling, Lake Street Motors, Performance Services, Ray Auto Group. 
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Upperclassmen at Grant Community High School interested in pursuing a future career in education 
are interning at Stanton again this Fall.  The interns join classroom teachers twice a week to 
observe and interact with our students to give them a better idea about the field of education.  Upon 
successful completion of their internship, the students receive GCHS credits and CLC credit.  Mr. 

Sefcik added, “We are lucky to have five 
Grant Community High School students join 
us again this year on Thursdays and Fridays 
as part of their Introduction to Teaching 
class.  The students spend a full period 
observing and interacting with our students 
and staff.  We placed three students in 5th 
grade, one in 6th grade and for the first time 
we have a student shadowing with our 
mental health team.  This program allows 
for students to explore the world of 
teaching prior to heading off to college and 
choosing a major field to study.” 

Congratulations and Thank You to Stanton’s Top 5 Day of Service Pledge Earners!  Pictured Above From Left 

to Right: Dominik Haines, Patrick Bray, Carnell Lattimore, Gavin Powers, Kaden Filiatreault 

Congratulations and  

Thank You to Sophia Carr for 

collecting the Day of Service 

donation from the furthest 

away from Stanton School. Fox Lake, IL to 

Kauai, HI 4,299 
miles 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just 

It 
The students in Mrs. Brnot’s Science classes rolled up their sleeves and 

participated in a chicken wing dissection lab.  The students were looking 

at the similarities in structure and function between the chicken’s wing 

and human’s arms and legs.  During the investigation, the classes were 

trying to figure out how the body heals after an injury, and how the skin, 

bones, and muscle systems are connected. 
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Every Tuesday morning Mr. Sefcik hosts “Trivia Tuesday” at 
Stanton.  He asks one question and the Community Building 
class who calls in with the first correct answer, are the lucky 

winners of a coupon for a free custard from Culvers. 

Strong attendance has a proven impact on school success.  Our education program is built on 

the premise that consistent attendance is vital to a student’s success in the classroom.  Chronic 

absence-missing 5 percent or more of school days for any reason—can translate in missed 

social interaction in addition to classroom instruction and discussion. 

Be in school every day in order to achieve academic success. 

Illinois considers 9 or more days 
absent from school as excessive.   

You’re the 

lucky caller! 

What’s your 

answer? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donate your gently 

used coats and 

blankets to someone in 

need by October 6.  

Drop off your 

donations to the 

school office or in the 

bin near  

Mrs. Livesay’s 

classroom. 



 

 

 

 

October 16 and 17 from 3:15-4:30 
Must Attend Both Days 

Tryouts are open to boys in 6-8 grades. 
Questions?  Contact Coach Goorsky, Coach Walinski,  

or Coach Wydzierzecki 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTES

... 

If you recently received a letter stating your student(s) is not in compliance with 

the Illinois State Board of Education regarding their medical information, please 

turn in the proper paperwork as soon as possible.  If the required paperwork is 

not turned in by October 13, 2023 your student(s) will not be permitted to 

attend school until their paperwork is turned in and they are in compliance.  

If you have questions contact Nurse Lora at 847.973.4241 or 

lora.viers@foxlake114.org. Thank you for your cooperation! 

October 16 and 17 from 3:15-4:30 
Must Attend Both Days 

Tryouts are open to girls in 7-8 grades.  
Questions?  Contact Coach Crosthwaite at 

gina.crosthwaite@foxlake114.org 

Listen for 
Announcements and 

Sign Up at the 
Information Table. 

Plan Ahead!  You must 
have a current 

sports physical on 
file to tryout.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1. Return the yellow yearbook envelope with $20.00 cash or check made 

payable to Stanton School. (Envelopes on the Information Table) 

2. Fill out the bottom portion of this sheet and return it to the school 

office with cash or check made payable to Stanton School. 

3. Order Online: 

 Log into Skyward 

 Click “Fee Management” on the left margin 

 Click  “Make A Payment” in the middle 

 Log into your Revtrak account to make a payment 

 Under optional fees, add the Stanton yearbook for this year.    

 Check out 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Student Name: __________________________ 

 

Grade:  ___ Community Building: _____________ 

 

Number of Yearbooks: ________ 

 

Total Money Enclosed:  ________ 

 Return with cash or check made payable to Stanton School 

3 Easy Ways To Pre-Order! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NJHS is the nation’s premier organization established to recognize 
outstanding middle school students.  More than just an honor roll, NJHS 
serves to recognize students who demonstrate excellence in the areas of 
scholarship, service, leadership, and character.  Stanton’s inductees are:   

Sitting:  (left to right)  Mrs. Brnot, Isla Swan, Sophia Carr, Camdyn 
Schultz, Jersey Kettner, Kylie Burkhardt, Anne Martin, and  
Karrianne Lanners. 
Standing:  (left to right)  Mason Gallina, Brock Bryowsky, Kelsie 
Simmons, Kooper Williams, Isabela Adelizzi, Matthew Muldowney, 
Zane Ziegler, and Sydney Halliday.    

2023-2024 Officers: 
Sydney Halliday - President 

Mason Gallina – Vice President 
Isabela Adelizzi - Secretary 

Anne Martin – Treasurer 
Mrs. Brnot- Sponsor 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, October 27, 2023 

Grades 6-8 only 

7:00-8:30 

Admission:  $3.00  

or $2.00 and 1 canned food item.  

 

 

Sign up to enter 

the Costume 

Contest! 

Come and 

Have Fun with 

Your Friends! 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Not only do we celebrate our differences, but our similarities. 
We work hard to achieve our personal best. 

We celebrate our 

victories. 

We support our students in 

and outside of the classroom.   

We understand 
there is no I in 

TEAM.     

We 
recognize 

each other’s 

special day.      

We are one team, all in.     We use fun 
strategies to master 

new material.       

We are a 
Community of 

Learners.       



 

 

 

 

 

The PTA meets the second Thursday of the month at 6:00 

at Lotus School.  



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

It’s time to order 

Spiritwear!   

Orders due by 10/15! 

Use the Link in the  

Weekly Family Updates to Order. 

Lotus and Stanton Items 

Available 
 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 


